
SENATE LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL LEGISLATION COMMITTEE 
AUSTRALIAN CUSTOMS SERVICE 

Question No. 197 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 31 October 2005: 

Why has the new cargo systems newsletter ceased functioning in the middle of new cargo systems 
implementation? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

The provision of information was changed from the weekly new cargo systems newsletter to the 
Customs cargo management re-engineering web site to improve timely access to the information 
that it contained. 
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